
 

ANNOUCEMENT 

CU-Pediatric Intensive Care Fellowship 2022 

- To improve the outcomes for critically ill children –  

INTERNATIONAL SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION  

As a contribution to health sustainability and equity in the region, the School of Global Health (SGH) 
at the Faculty of Medicine, Chulalongkorn University offers two scholarships for pediatricians in CLMV 
countries (Cambodia-Laos-Myanmar-Vietnam) and Bhutan, to spend a three-month period of 
training at the Pediatric Intensive Care Unit (PICU) at King Chulalongkorn Memorial Hospital.   The 
program aims to teach and train capable and motivated individuals to become leaders in patient care, 
research, education, and quality improvement. 

Eligibility 

Applicants should have the following requirements: 

• Pediatrician working full time at a public hospital/medical school in CLMV countries + Bhutan 
• At least one year of working experience in pediatric critical care 
• Leave permission from the affiliated institution for the whole period of the fellowship program 

(October-December 2022)   

Benefits 

The scholarship covers the tuition fee and on-campus accommodation.  The successful applicant will 
have to bear his/her own health insurance, travel cost, visa fee and other incurred expenses.   The 
trainees will also be given a full privilege of university facilities. Two additional slots are available for 
interested pediatricians who can attend without scholarship support.   

Application 

Application is open until midnight of 5 August 2022 (GMT+7). The following documents are required 
for the application: 

• Application form  
• Resume of relevant information 
• Two recommendations – from the current employer/head with permission for study leave, and 

from an appropriate superior     
• An essay of 1-2 pages (A4 size, Calibri 11-point font, single line spacing) to explain:  

-  Why is it important for you to attend the fellowship program? 
-  What is the future plan to improve the pediatric care at your affiliated institution? 

An interview through Zoom application will be carried out and the result of the selection will be 
announced in the third week of August 2022.   

Apply Now 

All application materials should be submitted via e-mail by the deadline.  For more information, please 
visit the SGH website - https://sgh.md.chula.ac.th or contact school.global.health@chula.md. 
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